
Submitter: Bill Aldrich 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: SB1548 

I am testifying in support of SB1548.  The only way we can get out of this terrible 

twice yearly time change is to take action at the state level.  The federal government 

is not going to change and let the west coast change to Daylight Saving Time.  If we 

three states agree to stay on Standard Time all year round we can do it without any 

action by the federal government.  We urge you to pass this bill. It is a good bill that 

addresses a real need.  Life in Oregon, Washington and California will be much 

better if this bill passes. 

 

I support changing to Standard Time all year round.  It is good policy and follows the 

natural rhythm of nature.  It is an easy cheap way to make Oregonians and in fact all 

West Coast folks more healthy. 

Thank you.  

William Aldrich 

Keizer, Oregon 97302 


